Financial Secretary’s Office
Government of the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region

of the People’s Republic of China

30 November 2020
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Ms Jacqueline Shek

Chairman

Hong Kong Trustees’ Association

Room 1103, 11/F

V Heun Building

138 Queen’s Road Central

Hong Kong

(Email: jacqueline.shek@zedra.com,
chairman@hktrustees.com)

Dear Ms Shek ,

The 2021-22 Budget Consultation Session

The Financial Secretary is now preparing the 2021-22 Budget
to be delivered on 24 February 2021. He would like to gather views
from different sectors of the community.

You are cordially invited to attend the following consultation
session for the financial services sector. Due to the latest COVID-19
situation, the session will be held by way of video conference:

Date : 14 December 2020 (Monday)
Time : 3:00 p.m.—5:00 p.m.

Please indicate your availability by completing the attached
reply slip and return it to the Financial Services and the Treasury
Bureau (“FSTB”) by 7 December 2020. We will be sending the
meeting link to those who have confirmed attendance by email in due

course.

Due to the time constraints of the consultation session, you
are also welcome to convey your views to FSTB in writing:

Email : jinlam@fstb.gov.hk
Fax . 2528 3345
Address :  24/F, Central Government Offices,
2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong



For enquiries, please contact Mr Lam Ka Ming of FSTB at

3655 5147.

Yours sincerely,

o
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( Willy Tsoi )

Administrative Assistant to
Financial Secretary



(Please reply by 7 December 2020.)

Reply Slip

To  : Financial Services and the Treasury Bureau
(Attn: Mr Lam Ka Ming)

Tel : 36555147

Fax : 25283345

Email : jinlam@fstb.gov.hk

I will / will not™ be able to attend the consultation session
via video conference to be held on 14 December 2020 (Monday) at
3:00 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Name

Tel

Fax

Email

Date

* Please delete as appropriate.




